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Bernard Simpson <bbsimpson86@gmail.com>
Tuesday, February 16, 2010 3:43 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

To David Stawick, Secretary,
Commodity Futures Trading Commission

Please do not reduce the leverage Forex traders current receive from 100 to 1 to 10 to 1 (ID# RIN
3038-AC61).

This will drive investment dollars overseas and will hurt the American economy.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Bernard Simpson.


